
 

 

Notice of Language Access Plan 

Fort Bend County Courts at Law and District Courts are committed to 
providing meaningful access to court services for Limited English 
Proficient (LEP) individuals.  Language Assistance Services are 
available at no cost to any person associated with a court proceeding 
who has difficulty communicating in the English language or who needs 
a document translated into English.  
 
A copy of the Fort Bend County Courts Language Access Plan is available on 
the webpage www.fbctx.gov/languageaccess which explains in detail the 
availability of language assistance services.  
 
If you need assistance in a language other than English, you may 
request language assistance services free of charge. For more 
information about interpretation or translation services, please call 281-
633-7658 or email us at: languageaccess@fbctx.gov. 
 
Any individual who wants to report that requested interpreter services 
are not being provided or some other problem, such as poor quality 
interpreting, may complete a Language Access Complaint Form. 

Language Access Complaint Forms are available on the County 
Court’s webpage at www.fbctx.gov/languageaccess. Printed copies 
are also available in each courtroom and at the Justice Center 
Information Desk located on the first floor. Completed forms may be 
submitted via email or by mail to: 

Language Access Director 
Fort Bend County Courts 
301 Jackson Street 
Richmond, Texas 77469 
languageaccess@fbctx.gov 
 
The Language Access Director will acknowledge receipt of your 
complaint within 10 business days. 
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